Selectmen's Meeting, Monday, Adigust 2 1982
Mr. Goodenough received his building permit.

Charles Graboski came in relating to opening on Historical
Committee. Selectmen have not as yet received notice that
there is an opening. In the event that one is open , Mr.
Grabowski would like to offer his name as a candidate.

Paul Mercier had to cancel his appointment with Selectmen.
He wanted to discuss Howard permits.

Executive meeting on employment and wage scale and one
welfare case were discussed.
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